
My name is Wiktoria Brzezinska and I am a graduate of the Pharmaceutical and 

Cosmetic Industry programme. 

Currently I work for a large pharmaceutical corporation, where I started 

working while still a student. Professor Michal Markuszewski's co-creation of the 

course was a jackpot. I am very satisfied with my work, and constantly 

developing and gaining new experience. 

We have known Professor Markuszewski as a great lecturer. He constantly tried 

to get us interested in scientific research but also in the combination of the 

pharmaceutical industry and science. 

I think he is a great candidate for the Rector of the Medical University of 

Gdansk. I believe he deserves our votes. 

Colleagues, please vote for Professor Michal Markuszewski. 


